
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

 

Vacation Bible School is July 15-July 19 from 6:00pm-8:30pm. There 

is a sign up sheet located in the Narthex.  We are currently in need of 

leaders and helpers for Pre-K and Rising Kindergarten.  Helpers are 

also needed for Rising 3rd Grade, Snack, and Recreation.  If you would 

like to help, please contact Madison Gandee. 

 

THANK YOU!  (by permission) 
 

We have received a $25,000.00 contribution toward the new           

Fellowship Hall extension in honor of Amy W. Boykin. 

 

CORRECTION TO JULY VISION 
 

Please note that on July 7 Theresa Svoboda, NOT Terry Svoboda will 

be doing the Older Children’s church.   

 
Dear Ladies, 
 

I have never been so surprised and moved by anything as I was 
on Sunday.  The “Grandmom-To-Be Shower” was amazing, and I 
never expected to be treated to such a wonderful day.  You 
made me feel so special that each of you came together to   
provide food, decorations, games, and presents in a way that 
has truly blessed my family and me.  Everyone did a fantastic 
job at keeping this a secret.  I had no idea that all this planning 
was going on.  I sincerely felt your love and I appreciate all of 
you for making this such a special day.   
 

Not only was all the food delicious, but all the presents you 
gave us are wonderful.  We are so excited to be welcoming a 
grandson into the family, and now he will have so many beautiful 
items to use because of your generosity.  Thank you to         
everyone for contributing to the Pack and Play Crib.  It has a 
lot of great features that will be very helpful.  I know that 
every gift will be useful and will help make his visit to our house 
enjoyable and fun.   
 

Thank you for making this such a memorable event.  You are all 
so loving and caring, and we are so blessed to be a part of 
Gloucester Point Baptist Church. 
 

With love,                                                                                                       
Donna 
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